
 
 

 
 

September 9, 2025 

Welcome to the initial newsletter of the 
Arizona AA Women! 

At the 2025 AZ AA Women’s Conference, I 
indicated that a periodic newsletter would be 
forthcoming that summarizes news that may 
be of interest to our former and future 
participants. It may also serve as a method of 
listing AA events around the state. 

If you wish to have your event posted on this 
website, please send the information to me 
at info@azaawc.org. You may use the website 
address, azaawc.org, as contact information. 

2025 Conference Results  

The Conference received high ratings for 
organization, relevance of the topic (the 
Serenity Prayer), and opportunities to 
socialize. An area for improvement includes 
the registration process; that always 
happens! Another area that scored low was 
meditation. If you have ideas about how to 
streamline registration and/or offer 
meaningful meditation practices, please let 
me know.  

2026 Conference and Beyond  

The Casa has booked our Conference for the 
next three years: 2026, 2027, and 2028. At my 
request, we are establishing the same 
weekend to ease planning and create 
continuity. These dates offer the lowest 
prices in the coolest part of the year. Prices 
increase from October to April, and all the 

future May weekends had bookings. Each 
contract specifies 100 participants, which 
also means that conference planning is 
streamlined.  

• The 2026 Conference will be held 
September 25-27, 2026. We have a 
contract with the Casa for those dates 
at the same prices as 2025.  

• The 2027 Conference will be held 
September 24-26, 2027. Prices 
increase slightly. 

• The 2028 Conference will be held 
September 22-24, 2028. Prices 
increase slightly. 

The next newsletter will feature the 2026 
Conference Planning Committee members 
and our meeting dates. 

Blessings in recovery, 

Charlotte C. 
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